
MPJS Newsletter 8th October – Communication and Other Things! 

\ 

Hello, I have discovered today that not everyone is getting the T2P texts about events/news – 

this should be the main way you get a quick message (160 characters!) OR you click a link to 

straight through to a longer message or video on the school website. 

The problem is that many of you have downloaded the T2P APP. We had a problem last year 

with it too. So now, I am asking you to DELETE the T2P app please. It is too unreliable and 

you don’t need it. We have all your phone numbers and you will simply get a text instead. You 

will then get EVERYTHING. These are our 3 main methods of communication at present: 

1) Teachers 2 Parents (T2P) is the text system. Used for either a quick message or there will 

be a link for you to click onto to read or a longer message or video from me on our school 

website. 

2) Parent Pay is the system for proper letters – for example when I wrote to you about school 

opening, or we send out the holiday list or info about flu jabs and such like. I always copy them 

to website too. 

3) Facebook – this is really easy & good for photos, videos, live events etc. but it is the ‘icing 

on the cake’ not the main communication method. You should all get 1 & 2. 

All parents can view Facebook videos after I have done them on our school website: We will 

always send links to the page via T2P but just in case: 

 News update videos – Latest News tab 

 Friday Certificate Assemblies PARENTS tab/Weekly Celebration Assembly Video 

 Videos & Photos of children’s work or events – Our Gallery tab 

By September 2021 I hope to have ONE platform that does it all!  

Events 
 
Friday 9th October – Charity day (red/blue/yellow/green) non-uniform for RMCH, Young 
Minds. Fun day for the children. £1 minimum please  
10.00 am Certificate Assembly Facebook live event 
2.30 pm – Mosstermind Team Final (Y6) on Facebook Live event – cheer on your 
children’s team! 
Thursday 15th October – Freddy Fit all day (please come in PE kits all day) 
Friday 16th October – mini reports out 
Wednesday 21st October – we will be recording harvest songs and sharing the video with 
you (Facebook & Website) 
Thursday 22nd October – last certificate Assembly of the term and school closes to pupils 
for the half term holidays 
----------------------------------------------- 
Monday 2nd November 2020 – we are back in school 

 

For covid related questions, information and illness – please email info@mpjs-trafford.co.uk 

if it is out of school hours. I have access to this 24/7. Thanks! Mrs Nunwick  
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